Holiday Homes Direct
Hilton Lodge

Killiney Road

Killiney

Co Dublin

5th March 2012

Dear Suzanne,

On behalf of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, I would like to acknowledge
with sincere thanks a donation made by you from the proceeds of your
Christmas promotion of €500 (Five hundred Euros) to our society funds.

The Society of 5t. Vincent de Paul volunteers visit hundreds of homes every
week and know where the real needs are.  We provide vital cash assistance
all year round for food, fuel, clothes and education costs. You can be
assured that your donation will be used to make a positive difference tc
those we visit.

[ would like to take this opportunity to pass on the best wishes of all our
volunteers and staff in the Dublin Region of the Society of Saint Vincent de

Paul.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin McDermott

Finance Manager
Dublin Regicnal Council



